CATALYST

Quarry Hill Academy

Bradleigh Avenue, Grays, Essex RM17 5UT
Telephone: 01375 373729 E-mail: admin.qgha@catrust.org.uk

Before School Provision (ASP) 2024/25

Dear Parents/Carers,
You have confirmed your interest in securing a place at the BSP.

If you would like to use this provision for the next academic year (2024/25) we require you to read
the attached contract and complete and return the slip by Friday 12th July 2024.

The sessions cost £5.00 for the first child with each additional sibling being charged at a cost of £4.00
each. Weekly fees must be paid in advance via Arbor to secure a place each day.

Please see attached letter which details tax free childcare entitlements for which you may be
eligible.

Unfortunately, due to the high demand for this provision, if we do not receive your completed slip
by 12th July 2024, spaces will be allocated to pupils on the waiting list.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs S Wakeling
Executive Headteacher
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Quarry Hill Academy are part of Catalyst Academies Trust, a company limited by guarantee, registered in England & Wales (Company Number 8407989)
Registered office: Catalyst Academies Trust c/o Dilkes Academy, Garron Lane, South Ockendon, Essex, RM15 5JQ



